
              15/12/20 

Dear Parents, 

We have nearly reached the end of term and would like to 
thank you for your support for what has been a different 
type of challenge for us all in these current circumstances. 

The children have enjoyed some Christmassy activities in 
the last couple of weeks and they hope you like their 
Christmas cards, bauble decorations and Superhero mask 
calendars- a favourite activity from the term! 

During the Christmas break it is MOST important that your 
children have a well- earned rest and recuperate ready for 
the Spring Term. Therefore, I have not done an ‘Assignment’ 
this week on Teams. However, I have put some polysyllabic 
spellings on Spelling Shed to have a go at and Numbots to 
continue with, if you have chance. I have also sent out two 
reading books TODAY to read over the Christmas period. 
So please keep them safe in your book bag (when not 
reading) for both books to be returned in January.  

We look forward to welcoming your children back in 
January for our new Spring Term, the topic will be ‘Home 
and Away’. 

 
We hope you have a safe and Merry Christmas! 

From Mrs Shirra and Mrs Concarr       


